
Dear, 

You are receiving this email because you have not submitted one of the proof of 

immunization forms. Recall that this is a requirement for living in University Housing 

at CSULB; you received reminder emails from Housing on DATE and DATE. 

According to Student Health Services, you have not submitted proof of the Meningitis 
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